Production Committee Report
Due to scheduling conflicts as well as adjustments still needing to be made due to the Artistic Director’s recent illness, the committee did not have a formal meeting this month.  All of our work was conducted by email and in short conversations and all pertained to specifics for the January concert. These ideas are being implemented so the concert will, hopefully, flow smoothly and efficiently.

We plan to be back to our regular monthly schedule in February and have the music layout for the June concert complete by that time.

Respectfully submitted 

Paul Foltz

Chair

